
NEWS FLASH!

To learn more about the COVID-19 vaccine, visit Michigan.gov/COVIDVaccine.
For more information about COVID-19 in Michigan, visit Michigan.gov/coronavirus.

In order for The Harper Woods School District to provide a safe and 
healthy environment for our students, parents, staff and community, the 
following policies and measurements have been recommended by the 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS):

The Wayne County Local Health Department, through its Health Officer, 
issues this order pursuant to the Michigan Public Health Code, MCL 
333.2451 AND 333.2453, as well as State Administrative Rule, 
R325.175(4), promulgated by the Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services pursuant to MCL 333.2226(D):

• Requiring Consistent and Correct Mask Usage for All
• Frequent Hand Washing
• Maintaining Physical Distancing (indoor & outdoor)
• Staying Home When Sick & Getting Tested
• Promoting Vaccinations (eligible students, families & staff) 
• Screening Testing 
• Weekly Ventilation Testing 
• Cleaning and Disinfecting (this will be conducted on a daily basis)


